
March 5, 1986

Mr. Mark K. Stone
Secretary
49th Ward Democratic Executive Committee
1039 Wyoming Avenue
Philadelphia, PA 19140

Dear Mr. Stone:

Thank you for your recent correspondence requesting
information on the Mandela Freedom Resolution and our current
effort to get South Africa to begin meaningful political
negotiations with its Black majority. Due to the great
demand for copies of both the legislation and the proposed
resolution, Ican only furnish you with one copy of each*

The Mandela Freedom Resolution was passed by a voice vote
in both the House and the Senate, so there is no record on
the individual voting.

Ihope this information willbe helpful.

Sincerely,

Geo. W. Crockett, Jr,
Member of Congress
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